
National Surgical Assistant Association 

Membership Assistance Program (MAP) 

The National Surgical Assistant Association Membership Assistance Program 

(MAP) is a voluntary disaster relief fund established to aid current NSAA 

members for membership dues who suffer hardship, or damage to their 

property, as the result of severe storms and natural disasters, such as 

Hurricanes Helene and Milton. 

Benefits from MAP are paid in varying amounts determined exclusively by 

funds available, volume of requests, and need. 

The online application for relief benefits under the MAP is available on 

the NSAA Website. 

The Membership Assistance Program is a permanent, independent, tax-

exempt and voluntary disaster relief fund established by the NSAA Board of 

Directors. The NSAA Board made the initial contribution to this fund at its 

inception, and the fund is now sustained by NSAA member’s individual 

voluntary tax-deductible contributions. 

Contributions can also be made by sending checks or money orders to: 

National Surgical Assistant Association 

c/o Membership Assistance Program 

1775 Eye St., NW, Suite 1150 

Washington, DC 20006 

 


